
This year AMS has added 

Student Council to our campus. 

Students running for officer 

positions were required to 

have two teacher 

recommendations and had to 

give a speech in front of the 

entire student body. Elections 

were held October 10th. The 

following are the 2014-2015 

Student Council Officers. 

President — Autumn 

Gallagher 

Vice President — Taylor 

Freeman 

Treasurer — Jacan Farmer 

Secretary — Lexi Newton 

 

FFA students have been very 

busy. They attended the 

National FFA Convention in 

Louisville, KY. Students toured 

Churchill Downs, Kentucky 

Horse Park, Louisville Sluggers 

Museum as well as took part in 

the Convention sessions and 

workshops. 

 

 

 

 

Band 

AMS will be hosting regional 

band tryouts on Wednesday, 

November 12th.  There will be 

around 300 students 

participating. 

The AMS Fall Book Fair was a 

huge success this year. We sold 

over a $1,000 more than last 

year. With the profit made we 

will purchase books for our 

book clubs and additional titles 

for the library. 

A Popcorn Party was held 

October 28th, 29th and 31st  

to honor AMS Honor Roll and 

Perfect Attendance students 

for all their hard work. 

Pep Rally 

This month’s pep rallies 

were full of fun and laughter. 

The students and faculty had 

a cheer off competition and 

the office staff did a glow in 

the dark dance routine.  
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8th Grade A Undefeated Season!! 

  Way to go CHAPS! 


